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Walsh Engineering & Production, Inc.
7415 East Main
Farmington, New Mexico 87402

Attention: Mr. Paul C. Thompson

Re:  Surface Commingling Applications
Breck Operating Company A/ - 91 - J'? /8
Marron “A”No. 1 & 1J — < — -
Marshall “B”No. 1 & 1J — 1 _jp/_ 25 -9
San Juan County, New Mexico 0.1y 279

Dear Mr. Thompson:

By letter dated July 19, 2001, I requested that you provide me with additional
information regarding the two applications for surface commingling that you submitted to
the Division on behalf of Breck Operating Company on June 5, 2001. To date, I have not
received the requested information.

Please be advised that pursuant to the current Division policy regarding
administrative applications, these applications are being ruled incomplete, and are being
returned to you unprocessed.

&

If you wish to pursue approval of these applications at a later date, you will need
to file new applications.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466.

Sincerely

é/éer__s

David Catanach
Engineer
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